
F. No. 6/33/2024-DGTR 

Government of India 

Department of Commerce 

Ministry of Commerce & Industry 

(Directorate General of Trade Remedies) 

  

CIRCULAR 

Dated: 07th February, 2025 

  

Case No. AD(OI) - 31/2024 

  

To, 

All Interested Parties 

  

Subject: Extension of the timeline for filing the comments on product under consideration 

(PUC)/ Product Control Numbers (PCN) in the case of anti-dumping 

investigation concerning imports of “Poly Vinyl Chloride (PVC) Paste Resin” 

originating in or exported from European Union and Japan-reg.  

 

Sir/Madam, 

 

1. With respect to the above-mentioned subject investigation, request has been received 

from an interested party for granting an extension of the timeline to file the comments 

on PUC and PCN methodology. 

 

2. After careful consideration, it has been decided to grant additional time till 14th 

February, 2025 for filing the comments on PUC and  PCN methodology. It is further 

informed that no further extension will be granted. 

 

3. It is, therefore, advised to all interested parties to file their comments within the 

stipulated time as mentioned above. 

 

4. This issues with the approval of the Designated Authority. 

 

 

 

 

 

(Shivam Singh)  

Deputy Director 

 

 

 


